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Please pass this legislation to abolish daylight savings time in Oregon as soon as 

possible. Daylight savings time is archaic, unnecessary, and needlessly disruptive to 

21st century life. It only serves to make people late for work or school, disrupts 

children’s routines (which makes for unnecessary burdens on families), is frustrating 

for businesses, and can lead to lower productivity and unhappiness overall. We have 

ample artificial lighting; we no longer need to fiddle with clocks so we can trick the 

sun into changing its schedule. 


